
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Robert Dove   

65 East State Street, Suite 1800 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

rdove@keglerbrown.com 

August 7, 2023 

 

Docketing Division 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E Broad St., 11th Flr, 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

 

Re: Case No. 21-0856-GA-AGG 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

Time4Energy LLC has appreciated the opportunity to be a licensed competitive retail natural gas service 

provider in the State of Ohio. Time4Energy understands that such a license is a privilege and thanks the 

Commission for giving Time4Energy the opportunity. After review of its business model, Time4Energy 

has decided that it will not renew Certificate No. 21-100697G. Time4Energy services no customers under 

this certificate and understands should it wish to apply in the future it will have to re-apply not renew. The 

purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission that Time4Energy is making the business decision not to 

renew certificate No. 21-100697G and not simply letting it lapse as a result of missing deadlines. If you 

have any questions or concerns please contact Time4Energy’s counsel, Robert Dove. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 /s/ Robert Dove  

Robert Dove (0092019)  

Kegler Brown Hill + Ritter Co., L.P.A.  

65 E State St., Ste. 1800  

Columbus, OH 43215-4295  

Office: (614) 462-5443  

rdove@keglerbrown.com 

Counsel for Time4Energy LLC  

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

8/7/2023 3:19:06 PM

in

Case No(s). 21-0856-GA-AGG

Summary: Notice of Non-Renewal electronically filed by Mr. Robert Dove on behalf
of Time4Energy, LLC.


